Dombeck, Corinne

From: Taft, Natalia

Sent: Monday, August 2, 2021 12:10 PM

To: Dombeck, Corinne

Subject: Re: Sponsor Needed for 2022 Mayor's Gang Collaborative Grant

Dear Mrs. Dombeck,
I apologize for my delay. I will sponsor this item.
-Alder Taft
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From: Dombeck, Corinne <Corinne.Dombeck@cityofracine.org>

Sent: Monday, August 2, 2021 11:41 AM

To: Taft, Natalia

Cc: Fischer, Kathleen; Coolidge, Tara

Subject: RE: Sponsor Needed for 2022 Mayor's Gang Collaborative Grant

Alder Taft,
Just following up on this sponsorship request. Please advise if you will be able to sponsor.

Thank you,
Corinne

Corinne Dombeck

Administrative Assistant, Office of the Chief
Racine Police Department

730 Center Street

Racine WI 53404

P 262-635-7710

F 262-635-0190

From: Dombeck, Corinne

Sent: Friday, July 23, 2021 10:02 AM

To: Taft, Natalia <Natalia.Taft@cityofracine.org>

Cc: Fischer, Kathleen <Kathleen.Fischer@cityofracine.org>

Subject: Sponsor Needed for 2022 Mayor's Gang Collaborative Grant

Alder. Taft,

Would you be able to sponsor a request to apply for a grant from the Wisconsin Department of Justice in the
amount of $63,400.007?



The purpose of this one-year grant is a Gang Diversion partnership with Safe Haven of Racine, Inc. and Racine
Vocational Ministry. There is no city match requirement.

The necessary paperwork is attached for your review.
Please let me know if you have any questions.

Respectfully,
Corinne

Corinne Dombeck

Administrative Assistant, Office of the Chief
Racine Police Department

730 Center Street

Racine WI 53404

P 262-635-7710

F 262-635-0190



